
   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE) 
 

January 14, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Secretary Treasurer 
 
SUBJECT:  OPEN CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED/SENT 
 

 
The attached correspondence has been received and/or sent since the 
last public Board meeting.   
 

 2024.12.12 Letter from Spruceland Community School of the Arts 
Parent and PAC 

 2024.12.16 Letter from Ministry of Children and Childcare 
regarding the establishment of the Ministry of Infrastructure 

 2024.01.06 Email from CUPE 372 regarding new logo 

 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION:  
 
That the Board of Education receive the open correspondence received and/or sent as 
presented. 
 
 
 
 

 


